
Religious Education Report 2024 

This year in RE, we have continued to help promote pupils’ spiritual, moral and cultural development. Our RE 

curriculum encourages pupils to develop a sense of belonging and identity while fostering an understanding of 

different faiths and religions found within our multi-cultural society. This year we have made new links with 

Barden Primary School/The Nest where children have joined together to form new friendships and take part in 

memorable learning. The children from The Nest joined us to celebrate Diwali. The children took part in a 

colour party, throwing Holi Powder in the air and then had a sensory Diwali experience. It was a fantastic day 

and great to see all the children actively involved.  

For Harvest day this year, we had a scarecrow competition between each class. The children and staff got 

involved with creating, designing and stuffing their scarecrow characters! The children were amazed to see 

them displayed in our sensory garden. Staff, children and our families were very generous with their donations 

to the local food bank. 

At Christmas time, we welcomed in the Brass Band. The children enjoyed singing along to traditional songs 

and watching the Brass Band play their instruments. The children made Christmas cards for our local care 

home and a small group of them went and did some carol singing too. The residents of the care home were 

very happy and grateful for our visit. 

Next year, we hope to continue our links with Barden Primary School and The Nest. The RE syllabus is still 

under review and we have been informed that it will begin being written this Summer. We hope to have an Eid 

Party next year and to connect with Barden Primary/The Nest for some activities. 

 

 



 


